
 

 

 

 
October 13, 2017 

 
Guru Kumar 

Project Engineer 

ITW Commercial Construction 

700 High Grove Blvd. 

Glendale Heights, IL 60139 

 

Subject: Red Head A7+ Adhesive  

 

Guru Kumar, 

 

MaineDOT’s Concrete and Bridge New Product Evaluation Committee has completed its review of the 

subject product. 

 

This product meets the requirements of AASHTO M235 (ASTM C 881) Type IV, Class B, C, Grade 3 

and will be added to our Qualified Products List (QPL) as an Epoxy and Resin Based Adhesive Bonding 

System (ERB). 

 

Please note that once this is placed on the Qualified Products List it is not to be considered "Approved for 

Use" but rather, "Prequalified for Use" meaning that it has undergone preliminary review for compliance 

with MaineDOT and AASHTO specifications. Final approval rests with the Designer, Project Manager, 

and Resident to determine if a product best suits the need of a particular project.  

 
A friendly reminder: all products added to our QPL require re-certification five years from the initial date 

of prequalification and every five years thereafter to remain on the QPL. 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Maine Department of Transportation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dawn Bickford 

Product Evaluation Program Coordinator 

MaineDOT – Transportation Research 

207-624-3268 

 

 

 

cc: Product File #17-019 

           Dawn Bickford


